
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

23rd April 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

RUNNING GAMES 
 

Early morning cross country including fun fitness activities for years 4, 5 and 6 will 

commence on Monday 10th September.  This will take place every Monday morning at 8.00. 

 

Your child may come wearing their sports clothing and trainers but will require a spare pair of 

socks and shoes to wear with their school uniform and a water bottle.  Please ensure they have 

a different pair of school shoes to wear as they will not be able to participate in this activity if 

they do not. 

 

We look forward to seeing as many children as possible for these fun activities. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bird + Mrs Johnson 

 

 

 

Running Games                                  Please return to Mrs Bird or Mrs Johnson

    

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………… Class ………... 

to participate in this activity. 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………   Dated ………………….. 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

